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	PTO Meeting Minutes
	November 16, 2016


Time:  7:00pm
 

Attendance:

Pam Vail, President

Silke Carlson, Co-Vice President, Committee Chair

Nicole Moore, Co-Vice President, Grade Level Coordinator

Brittany Meyer, Recording Secretary

Monique Phua, Treasurer
Kelli Castro, Correspondence Secretary
Not Present: 
Teachers in Attendance: Anne North
Board Members in Attendance:  Kate Guzzi
_____________________________________________________________________________________

Welcome/Call to Order: Pam: Thank you all for coming tonight!
President: Pam:  
Pre-K had reached out and asked to help raise money for reusable caps for Pre-K graduation at the end of the year. We ran a bake sale and raised $280 to go towards the caps.
On October 20, we held a fundraiser at Texas Roadhouse and that event raised $120. Thank you to everyone who came out!
As we had Scholastic dollars that were about to expire, we made a purchase of goodies for the classroom and gave away 6 baskets that we drew from a hat of all the teachers in Faber. We did receive a thank you note from the teachers which was very sweet. We also will be a having a raffle for an electric pencil sharpener.

The Weather assembly will be held tomorrow November 17th. For those of you who don’t remember, we had found this company at the last PTO Expo and we are really excited for the students to attend.

This December we will continue our support of the Carol fund with both a food donation box and the Angel Tree. The Angel Tree will contain gift ideas for local children so please pick one up if you have the opportunity. There will be a tree set up at both DHS and Faber schools.

We are looking for a volunteer to change the Faber sign on a monthly basis. If you are interested, please let me know.

Treasurer: Monique:
This is October’s transaction list. We were under budget for Red Ribbon week which is great, only used $447 out of the $500. 
Can I have a motion to approve Octobers reports?  A second?  The expense reports have been approved.
Approval of Meeting Minutes: Brittany:  
Please take a few moments to review the October meeting minutes. Any questions or edits?  No questions were posed. Can I have a motion to approve October’s meeting minutes?  A second?  The meeting minutes have been approved. 
Vice President, Committee: Silke: 
We are currently in the middle of Book fair week. We will have late hours open tomorrow during Parent/Teacher conferences if you are interested in shopping for your children. We have earned either $750 in cash of $1150 in Scholastic Dollars.
Red Ribbon week was a great success. Thank you to Nichole Chango and Bridget Fagan for chairing the committee. Teachers were given prizes from the committee. Some teachers chose to keep them as prizes and some chose to hand out to the students now. 

As of now, all committees have a chairperson so thank you to all who were able to step up. This is a great help.

Winter Wonderland will be held at LMS on December 2nd. We are still in need to 2 volunteers and will have a meeting tomorrow night. Please let me know if you would be able to attend as a chaperone.

Holiday Bazaar will be December 12-16th. We currently have 3 chairpersons so thank you to those who have volunteered.

Vice President, Grade Level Remarks:  Nicole: 
As part of the Board of Ed requirements, all in-class volunteers will need to fill out a form and have it notarized. Please find the forms here and I am able to notarize for you. If you are unable to have it notarized tonight, please let me know when you can and I will try to accommodate you.
There have been some discussions around Field Trip volunteers. In previous years, it was stated that you must be a PTO member to attend the field trips. This has been reinstated as part of the guidelines so please make sure you are a member of the PTO if you are interested in chaperoning your child’s field trips. So you are aware, PTO offers volunteer hours if you are unable to afford the $10 membership fees. Please also note that the PTO does help fund the field trips through our budget and are always able to help a child in need so they may attend the field trip as well.
Membership update:

178 Families

88 Teachers

Our next Family Fun night will be held in January and will be our Annual Talent Show.

Upcoming parties/events in school:

Thanksgiving dinner: Kindergarten and 1st Grade

Hand-printing: Kindergarten

Winter parties (Dec 22 & 23): All grades

Correspondence Secretary: Kelli:
Next meeting is January 11. No meeting will be held in December
Reminder to like us on Facebook for regular updates!

Current ongoing fundraisers:

Stop and Shop

Amazon Smile

ShopRite

You can find all the links for these on our website.
Open Discussion: 
No open discussion
Closing Remarks: Thank you again for coming tonight! Hopefully we will see you at the next meeting!
Adjourned: 8:05pm
Respectfully submitted: Brittany Meyer[image: image3.png]
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